HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The April 2024 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:33 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the March 2024 meeting and they were
approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $54.00 in petty
cash, $2,175.57 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $42.00 prepaid
tournament fees.

Dean reported that Dick Brokke has recovered from his fall and COVID.
Kenny asked for leave times for the upcoming Table Rock tournament.
Anderson/Bramer — Wednesday
Jay/Evans — Thursday a.m.

Josten/Gleason — Thursday a.m.

Bill Meyer reported that he, Trent Reimer and Walt Jay traveled to the Bass Master’s
Classic at Grand Lake O’Cherokees. He said that it was a fabulous experience.

A discussion was held concerning the recruitment of new members. Several members
said that they knew people that would be possible recruits and will follow up and invite
them to a meeting.

Dean suggested that the club approach Bass Pro Shops, Cabelas and local bait and
tackle shops to see if we could advertise on their bulletin boards.

The meeting adjourned at 8:04.



